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Dear Professor McDow,
 
Recently the Arts and Humanities 2 Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee reviewed your proposal
for a new first-year seminar, “The History of Improvisational Comedy: Not Just Making It Up As We
Go Along?”
 
I am happy to report that the proposal was unanimously approved by the faculty panel. The Panel
only had one comment, and it is as follows:

The Panel recommends including assignment deadlines within the syllabus.  

If you have any questions about this feedback, please do not hesitate to talk to Luke Wilson (faculty
panel of the A&H2 Panel), or me.
 
Additionally, I am cc’ing Todd Bitters, who administers the First-Year Seminar program. He will be in
touch with you for all the practical arrangements related to teaching the course in the Fall.

 
Congratulations on your new first-year seminar!
 
Best,
Michael

Michael Hilty
Curriculum and Assessment Assistant
The College of Arts and Sciences
164 Annie and John Glenn Ave, Columbus, OH 43210
330-442-7258 Mobile
hilty.70@osu.edu / asccas.osu.edu
Pronouns: he/him/his
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